Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF CITRUS
Enhanced Biennial Review Report

Notice of Publication Pursuant to Section 120.745, F.S./EBRR Report

Section 120.745, F.S. (2011), Legislative Review of Agency Rules in Effect on or Before November 16, 2010

Notice is hereby given that on February 23, 2012, the Department of Citrus published the following document on its website: Enhanced Biennial Rule Review Report, pursuant to Section 120.745(3), F.S. The internet address through which this publication may be accessed is: http://www.fdocgrower.com/2012/02/enhanced-biennial-review-report/. The person designated to receive all inquiries, public comments, and objections pertaining to the publications identified in this notice is a follows: Douglas R. Ackerman, Executive Director, Florida Department of Citrus, P.O. Box 9010, Bartow, FL 33831, by email: dackerman@citrus.state.fl.us or by fax: (877)352-2481.
